
Dear Fourth Grade Families,  
​  
​ Welcome back! We are excited to be your child’s fourth grade teachers! 
 

As we embark on this journey of learning, we believe that communication 
with you is essential for your child’s well-being and achievement. While providing 
essential instruction and creating appropriate interactions that offer scholars a fun 
learning experience, working together with families is the key to a year full of 
empowerment and growth. With that said, please download and accept the invite to  
Class Dojo, to ensure continuous communication between school and home. Your 
partnership in your student’s education is necessary and valued. ​
​
 ​ Please see the reverse of this letter as your student’s supply list can be found 
there, as well as some dates to look out for, during quarter 1. We can’t wait to get to 
know you and your scholar! Please don’t hesitate to contact us on Class Dojo if you 
have any questions concerning the upcoming school year. We are looking forward 
to an exciting and safe year together! 

 
 
 
 

Best, 
 

 Ms. McCulley (Room 204 ELA/SS) & Mrs. Mallory (Room 203 Math/Sci)                       
                                                       jmcculley@philasd.org / jmallory@philasd.org 
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SY 25-26 4th Grade Supply List 
 

●​ 3 - packs of sharpened pencils 
●​ 1 - 1.5 inch 3-Ring binder 

●​ 1 - pair of headphones (placed in plastic baggie, labeled with child’s name) 
●​ 1 - pack of index cards 

●​ 2 - packs of post-it notes 
●​ 2 - packs of looseleaf paper 

●​ 1 - pack of Expo (dry erase markers) 
●​ 3 - containers of disinfectant wipes 

●​ 3 - boxes of tissue 
●​ 2 - rolls of paper towels 

●​ 3 bottles of hand sanitizer 
 
 

Important Dates: Term 1 

 
 

 


